
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We need your help to make kindergarten drop off and pick up a 
success.  In order to avoid accidents or unnecessary congestion 
in the carpool lane remember: 
 

●​ Pull completely forward at the curb, do not stop in front 
of your child or leave big spaces between vehicles.  We 
will teach the children to watch for their vehicle and then 
walk to where the car is parked. 
 

●​ Pull up to the curb and let the child get in from the 
passenger side by him/herself.  Do not get out of your 
vehicle in the pick up lane. 

 
●​ Your child needs to be able to climb in and buckle up by 

self, practice at home if necessary.   
 

●​ If you are going to get out of the vehicle to help your child, 
you will need to park in the parking lot and walk your 
child to the car.  Do not park your car in the circle as you 
prevent other cars from being able to move. 

 
●​ If someone else will be picking up your child, please 

make them aware of our pick up and drop off procedures. 
 
Please follow these rules to keep carpooling safe, convenient 
and fast moving for all parents and your children. 
 
Thank you, 
Eaglecrest Elementary 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -Cut off & return bottom -- - - - - - - 

- - - - - - - - -  
 
I understand that teachers are volunteering their time to keep 
my child safe during carpool.  I will comply with the carpool 
procedures to keep it safe and convenient for everyone. 
 
Child name (print) _________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature ___________________________________________ 


